
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 15, 2016 
 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
 
Dear Chair and Members: 
 
RE: 1192 Danforth Avenue - Request for Staff to Evaluate the Significance of 
the Property 
 
As this historic property, 1192 Danforth Avenue, is located at the northeast corner of 
Greenwood and Danforth Avenues, I would like to be better informed with respect to the 
merit of the property's inclusion on the Heritage Register so that it may be considered in 
the planning of the neighbourhood. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council request the Senior Manager of Heritage 
Preservation Services to research and evaluate the property at 1192 Danforth Avenue for 
potential inclusion on the City's Heritage Register and report to the Toronto 
Preservation Board and Toronto and East York Community Council in the second 
quarter of 2017. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary Fragedakis 
City Councillor 
Ward 29, Toronto-Danforth 
 

 

 


